
 
 
 
 
 
January 24, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 369 
RE: Problems with Toll Free Customer Service Numbers are resolved   
 
 
 
To all Customers, 
 
This notice is a follow up to Stack Facts #368 sent out earlier today.  
 
At this time, we would like to inform you that all of the toll-free Customer 
Service numbers are operational. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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